
   PUBLIC NOTICE 

Line painting on the Friendship Trail 

May 2, 2022 

Line painting on the Friendship Trail, from Holloway Bay Road to Welland Street, will 

begin today, Monday, May 2, 2022, for approximately two weeks, or until painting has 

been completed (weather dependent).  

During this time the trail will remain open to trail users. 

This work is being done as part of an overall project to improve the Friendship Trail, as 

approved by council at their March 22, 2022, meeting. 

To stay up-to-date on all city information and projects, subscribe to our news channel. 

https://pub-portcolborne.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=1988
https://subscribe.portcolborne.ca/subscribe

